
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

10th December 2021 

 

Covid update 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Rise in cases 

Over the past week, we have seen a rapid rise in cases across the school, including 

positive cases in Year 2, 5 and 6, and amongst staff. Children are presenting with a 

range of symptoms (not just a cough or high temperature) before testing positive, 

including a headache. We also have a number of suspected cases in other year 

groups and are awaiting confirmatory PCR tests.  

 

Testing 

Anyone with symptoms should get a PCR test (not a lateral flow test – these are for 

asymptomatic testing only) and self-isolate whilst awaiting results.  

 

Test and Trace 

NHS Test and Trace are responsible for all contact tracing - and not schools - but I feel 

it only fair to keep you informed of the current situation. Therefore, next week, I will 

inform you of any further cases in school.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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